Chris O'Brien

From: dan harden <nyrivt@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 3:49 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

I've bought and sold probably 10-15 good sized boats in Rl in my lifetime. I've stored and had those boats worked on in
Rl as well. If sales tax had come into play, Most if not all of that work and many purchases would have been made and
money spent in neighboring states (CT and MA). Please don’t ruin a good situation.

Dan Harden



